
If you are a student at The University of Akron (UA) and are in need of psychiatric services, (medication 
assessment and/or medication management), UA has FREE services to help you (medications are 
not included). Through a partnership with The University of Akron, Northeast Ohio Medical University 
(NEOMED) and Portage Path Behavioral Health, UA is proud to offer the help you need.

HOW DO I GET STARTED? 
To receive services through the UA 
Community Psychiatry Program located at 
Portage Path Behavioral Health, you must 
get a referral from Student Health Services, 
the Counseling and Testing Center, the 
Clinic for Individual and Family Counseling, 
or the Counseling Clinic. 

WHERE DO I GET HELP?
UA Community Psychiatry Program 
psychiatric services are provided 
at Portage Path Behavioral Health 
which is close to campus and 
provides privacy for students.

WHO WILL HELP ME?
A psychiatry resident from 
NEOMED will meet with each 
student in a comfortable and 
private setting. Again, this service 
is FREE for UA students!

FOR MORE INFORMATION:
STUDENT HEALTH SERVICES: Student Recreation and Wellness Center, Akron, OH 44325  |  330-972-7808 
COUNSELING AND TESTING CENTER: 306 Simmons Hall, Akron, OH 44325  |  330-972-7082 
CLINIC FOR INDIVIDUAL AND FAMILY COUNSELING: Chima Family Ctr. 2nd FL, Akron, Oh 44325  |  330-972-6822 
COUNSELING CLINIC: Department of Psychology, College of Arts and Sciences, Akron, OH 44325  |  330-972-6714

This program is made possible by a grant to NEOMED by 
the Ohio Department of Mental Health and Addiction Services.
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